
Minister calls on retired professionals in the built environment to re-join DPW 

As the Department of Public Works (DPW) enters the second phase of its 7-year turnaround 

strategy, Minister TW Nxesi, MP, is calling on retired DPW professionals in the built environment to 

re-join the Department. 

Minister Nxesi, is spear-heading the implementation of the turnaround for the Department and key 

to it, is the improvement in the delivery of capital and planned projects to client departments within 

time, quality and budget. 

Plans by the Department to create a data base of retired professionals are at an advanced stage.  

“I hereby call on qualified and professionally registered retired professionals in the built 

environment to submit their CV’s to the Department for inclusion on the database and consideration 

for appointment on the implementation of construction and maintenance projects, as well as for 

coaching and mentorship of young professionals within the Department,” said Minister Nxesi.  

Professionals are required in the following fields: Civil/Structural Engineering, Mechanical and 

Electrical Engineering, Architecture, Quantity Surveying, Project/Construction Management and 

Regional and Town Planning. 

The Department has eleven Regional Offices and successful applicants may be required to be 

deployed in the regions where necessary. 

For any enquiries applicants can contact the following departmental officials: Mr SC Zaba on 012 406 

1544 or chance.zaba@dpw.gov.za or Ms NP Mudau on 012 4061548 or 

nkhangweleni.mudau@dpw.gov.za 
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